
Hello Earl Haig Secondary School Parents/Guardians, 

 

Student Accident Insurance Reminder 

The Toronto District School Board does not provide accident insurance coverage for student injuries that 

occur on school premises or during school sponsored activities.  We recently noticed an increase in 

student injuries, in particular, dental injuries which are costly and could extend over several years. 

Please distribute the student accident insurance letter electronically to parents/guardians for awareness. 

Parents/ guardians are responsible for deciding whether or not to purchase student accident 

insurance.  The insurance program options range from $17 to $33 per year. 

Letter: TDSB Student Accident Insurance Letter 

Flyer: Student Accident Plan Flyer 

Website: Student Accident Plan 

The student accident insurance flyer can also be included in School newsletters and posted on school 

notice boards. 

Should further information about the above including the policy or purchasing details, please 

visit www.studyinsuredstudentaccident.com or call 1-833-560-0527 (toll-free) or 416-916-1588 (local). 

 

https://tdsbweb.tdsb.on.ca/Portals/BusinessServices/docs/Insurance%20and%20Enterprise%20Risk/StudentAccidentInsurance%20Letter%20for%20Parents%202023.docx
https://tdsbweb.tdsb.on.ca/Portals/BusinessServices/docs/Insurance%20and%20Enterprise%20Risk/StudentAccidentInsurance-Posters-2.pdf
http://www.studyinsuredstudentaccident.com/
http://www.studyinsuredstudentaccident.com/

